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Mass Guidance for use during Government restrictions 

  

• Places will be allocated by the Stewards on a first come first serve basis. 
 

• Everyone is required to wear a face covering 
 

• There is limited seating where people from the same social bubble can 
sit together 

 

• Individuals who are currently shielding should continue to follow the 
government’s advice on shielding 

 

• Please be aware that church will look very different with various 
notices, signs and tape in place for your safety 

 

• Sunday Mass obligation remains suspended until further notice. 
 


